TELEPHONE 8771

February 13, 1955

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 9L
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thanks ever so much for sending along your report
confirming reception of our signal in your territory.

We are grateful for the trouble you have taken to
post us with respect to the details concerning the reception
of our signal in your area. Your report was correct in
every detail, and we thank you again for submitting it.

For your information, to date we have received notice
of reception from 25 states and two from Canada. In several
months we hope to run another test and hope that you'dl be
able to pick us up then.

Very sincerely yours,
B, DX Annsuncor
Robert ¥. Hyle ST

CENTRAL PENNSYLVANTIA
BROADCASTING COMPANY



